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Upcoming 
Events At 
CAS 

Mon Jan 17 at 
12 P.M. 
Memoir 
Workshop via 
Zoom 
 
Wed Jan 19 at 
10 A.M. 
Cafe Kahillah 
with Rabbi 
Barbara 
Cohen via 
Zoom 
 
Mon Jan 24 at 
7 P.M. 
Photography  
Workshop via 
Zoom 
 
Wed Jan 26 at 
10AM 
Cafe Kahillah 
with Rabbi 
Barbara 
Cohen via 
Zoom 
  

 

  

 

 

 
 
 

Zoom Meetings with  
Rabbi Barbara Cohen 

Continue…  
  

  

 

  

  

  

  



 

Monday January 17 
at 12 PM via Zoom 
 
Our next memoir writing session will 
take place via Zoom. Short writing 
exercises and shared readings. 
Each session is stand- alone. 
 
RSVP please 
to bjanoff1@gmail.com 
 
Suggested donation to CAS is $10 
to support our Creative Arts 
Programs 

 

  

Barbara Janoff Ph.D. recently retired from the Fashion Institute of Technology, State 
University of New York in Manhattan, where she taught writing and literature. Her 
poetry and essays have appeared in a number of journals, including Communication 
Arts, Women's Work: The Journal of the Columbia College Women's Center and the 
Berkshire Review. 

 

  

  

Monday January 24 at 7 PM  
Photography Workshop 

 

 

 

Participants in the workshop can submit any images they would like 
discussed regardless of subject matter or content, using phone or camera. 
It would be useful to send " before and after" files of any photos that are 
edited in Adobe Workshop. We will examine and work with a few basic 
Photoshop tools during the session to help those who are new to the 
program feel more comfortable with the software. These workshops are 
stand-alone sessions, open to all. Please RSVP and send digital files 
to arthurhillman54@gmail.com. 
 
Suggested donation to CAS is $10 to support our Creative Arts Programs. 

 



Arthur Hillman, a photographer and printmaker has been exhibiting his prints for more 
than fifty years. His work has been presented in over twenty one-person shows and in 
many national print exhibitions and groups exhibits. Arthur taught at the 
Massachusetts College of Art in Boston before joining the visual arts faculty of 
Simon's Rock in 1974 and taught there until retiring in 2011. He is Professor 
Emeritus, Photography, Printmaking and Design, Bard College at Simon's Rock. 
Additional work can be seen online at arthurhillman.net 

 

  

  

  

Marketplace Is Open!  
Visit Our Website 

  

 

  

  

 

  

 

  

 

  

Congregation Ahavath Sholom  

15 North Street P. O. Box 464 
Great Barrington, MA 01230 

413-528-4197 
 

 

  

    

  

 

 


